
Request for Comments 
  
The New Jersey Board of Public Utilities is announcing a Request for 
Comments on the report recently released by Lawrence Berkeley 
Laboratory, “Shaking Up the Residential PV Market: Implications of 
Recent Changes to the ITC.”   
 
(URL: http://eetd.lbl.gov/ea/ems/cases/res-itc-report.pdf)  
 
The report analyzes the potential impacts of new federal provisions that 
provide residential solar energy systems with an uncapped investment tax 
credit of 30% of system costs. 
  
The Board of Public Utilities is considering policies in response to these 
ITC changes, and is requesting stakeholder input by close of business 
Friday December 12, so that it can be incorporated into 2009 Renewable 
Energy Program Plans.  
  
The deadline for providing comments is Friday, December 12, 5:00 
p.m.  Please send comments to: oce@bpu.state.nj.us 
  
Thank you. 
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